
 
 

Monday, December 18, 2017 
 

Preston High School Parent Night @ William G. Davis 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
We would like to invite you to William G. Davis on January 11, 2018 @ 
6:30pm.  Our school will be hosting an information session for our grade 8 
students and parents/guardians. Preston High School will have a guidance 
counsellor in-house to assist you with questions that you may have 
regarding your son/daughter and their education future.  We look forward to 
seeing all of you in the New Year!  

 
Where? William G. Davis 
Gymnasium 
 
When? Thursday, 
January 11th @ 6:30 pm 
 
Who​? Potential PHS Students and Parents/Guardians 
(even if you are applying to a magnet program)  
 
Why​?  

● To gather information about high school and course 
selection(s).  

● A chance to ask questions and get answers from a PHS 
guidance counsellor. 

● To gain a better understanding of Pathways and MyWay. 


